

Blackburn Central High SchoolHaslingden Road
Blackburn BB2 3HJ

T 01254 505 700 **E** info@bchs.co.uk

13th March 2020

Dear parents,

We have had some extremely sad news today that a year-ten pupil has sadly died this morning at home. Our thoughts, condolences and prayers are with family at this really difficult time and as a school community we are focused on supporting our pupils and staff through this with the advice from the Local Authority. We know that this doesn't feel the right way to share such sensitive news however, we hope that you understand.

Police have confirmed that there have been no suspicious circumstances and it's really important not to speculate at this time.

Please be reassured that school have taken all the necessary steps and we are following current national Public Health advice.

If you do have any questions please don't hesitate to contact me direct.

Best wishes to you all,

monethernoon

Diane Atkinson